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01 December 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

Re: KS1 Numbots 

Over the past half term, KS1 have been trialling Numbots as an addition to our home learning. This is a fantastic 

platform that focusses on children’s number sense, counting, addition and subtraction skills in fun game and story-

based challenges. Numbots also has the benefit of being the sister platform to Times Tables Rockstars, which children 

begin to use in Year 2.  

So many of our families have commented to us about how much their children are enjoying playing the games and 

want to engage with the platform.  

Because the trial was such a success, William Harding School are delighted to inform you that we will be subscribing to 

the platform for the remainder of the school year and into the future. We expect to be up and running by Monday 5th 

December, 2022. We appreciate your patience whilst we liaise with the Numbots Team to have the site go live. 

Your class teacher will resend home the personalised letters with links, usernames and passwords with your children 

on Monday 5th December, 2022. 

We look forward to continued success with Numbots in KS1 and Timestables Rockstars in KS2.  

Yours faithfully, 

Mrs Sharp 

WH Maths Team 
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